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_____________________________________________________________

News Release

Incident Type:




Theft of Motor Vehicle

Incident Date & Time:



9/9/2013

Incident Location:




Waterman St, City of Tomah.
Details:
On Sept 9, 2013 the Tomah Police Department investigated a report of a stolen vehicle.  At 7:25 a.m. the Tomah Police Department responded to a residence on Waterman Street.  The reporting party advised that a vehicle that had been parked in the driveway the previous night was stolen.  The keys for the vehicle had been left in it.  The reporting party indicated that the vehicle may have been taken on Sept 8 at approximately 10:30 p.m. when a noise was heard in the driveway.   The vehicle was a 1998 Ford Taurus, 4-door, silver in color.
On Sept 9, 2013 at 11:00 a.m. the stolen vehicle was located parked on the 200 block of Glendale Avenue in the City of Tomah.  The vehicle had extensive damage to the driver and passenger sides.  
The Monroe County Sheriff’s Department is conducting a concurrent investigation that possibly involves this stolen vehicle.   On Sept 9, 2013 at approximately 6:00 a.m. a vehicle closely matching the description of the stolen vehicle forced another vehicle off the roadway.  The driver that forced the other vehicle off the roadway then attempted to force the other driver into their vehicle.  A passerby came upon the incident at which time the driver of the vehicle matching the stolen vehicle left the scene, leaving the other driver behind. 
Anyone with information about these incidents are encouraged to contact the Tomah Police Department at 608 374-7400 or the Monroe County Sheriff’s Department at 608 369-2117.
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